
Kindergarten News   December 9, 2019 

   Christmas Joy is in the air! 

 

Our last day for reading homework, until the new year, will be this Wednesday. 

I will not be sending homework Thursday, due to our fieldtrip on Friday and 

next week will be so wonderfully wild.  I encourage you to read with your child 

each day and to continue to practice our sight words, even through the        

Holidays.  I am including your child’s letter to Santa. We will mail a “copy” to 

Santa at the post office on Dec. 18 when we go caroling. I also sent a copy to 

the Observer Enterprise. 

 

Friday, Dec. 13 - Christmas Fieldtrip                                            

We will leave after breakfast around 9:00 a.m. Our first stop will be the      

Stephen’s Library, from 10:00-11:00 a.m. Next, we will visit Santa at the     

Sunset Mall from 11:15 –12:15 a.m.  After our visit with Santa, we will go to 

Kid’s Kingdom, 290 W. River Dr.  We will arrive back at school by 3:30 p.m.  If 

you would like to spend the day with us, you are more than welcome to meet us 

along the way at any or all of our stops. The students will change into their 

Reindeer shirts before we leave the school. *If you have not sent a t-shirt to 

school, please send one ASAP. 

*Please see the note concerning lunch options for this day. It is on the return 

side of the Maroon Folder. 

 

Tuesday, Dec. 17 -  Christmas Movie Day                                    

We will push back the tables and chairs to make room for some “heavy-duty” 

lounging, while we watch a Christmas movie during part of the day.  We will 

probably need to enjoy some popcorn and hot cocoa too.  Your child may bring a 

“small” blanket and “small” stuffed animal to cuddle with. If your child would 

like to wear their PJs that would be great, however they will be going to PE  

and recess, so they will need to be wearing clothes and shoes that they can run 

and play in.  

Wednesday, Dec. 18 - Christmas Caroling                                    

We will walk to the downtown area to spread some Christmas cheer.  Then we 

will ride a bus to the Bronte Health & Rehab Center where we will sing for the 

residents and staff at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Friday, Dec. 20 Christmas Party and Early Release 

*Please see the back of this Newsletter for our party details. 

 

Special points of interest: 

 Dec. 13 - 

Fieldtrip to   

San Angelo 

 Dec. 17-

Christmas   

Movie Day 

 Dec. 18 -    

Christmas       

Caroling 

 Dec. 19 - 

wrapped book   

to school 

 Dec. 20 -    

Christmas  

Party at 10:45 

a.m. and       

Early Release   

School will be 

dismissed at 

12:00 

 Dec. 23– Jan. 3 

Christmas       

Holidays 

 Jan. 6 -       

Back to School 


